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June 13, 2018 

Chair and Members 
Advisory Committee on the Environment 

 

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 12, 2018 
resolved: 

That, on the recommendation of the Director, Environment, Fleet & Solid Waste, the 
following actions be taken with respect to the Environmental Programs Annual Overview 
update: 

a)            the staff report dated May 28, 2018 BE RECEIVED; and, 

b)            the above-noted staff report BE FORWARDED to the Advisory Committee on 
the Environment for information. (2018-C08) (2.8/9/CWC) 

 
 

 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/kmm 
 
 
cc: K. Scherr, Managing Director, Environmental & Engineering Services and City       

  Engineer 

 J. Stanford, Director - Environment, Fleet and Solid Waste 

P. Donnelly, Urban Watershed Program Manager 

J. Skimming, Manager - Air Quality 

P. McClennan, Executive Administration Assistant- Managing Director and City                                            

 Engineer 
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